
From: BConnolly@jamescompany.com 

To: nkovac@milwaukee.gov 

CC: RDepue@aol.com 

Sent: 10/7/2010 8:40:53 P.M. Central Daylight Time 

Subj: Greenwich Park Apartments 

  

Nik, 

 

Lynn and I want to go on record as supportive of the Mercy Housing   

Greenwich Park Apartments.  We have been to the info meetings they   

have been conducting.  It is a good project and housing needed for the   

kind of folks that might work at St Mary's and other places on the   

East Side.  We urge you to support it.  We will be helping to organize   

other Common Ground leaders in your district to voice their support. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Bob 

Bob Connolly 

The James Company 

1034 E Ogden Ave 

Milwaukee, Wi 53202 

414 272-0101 Office 

414 272-0199 Fax 

414 491-5910 Cell Phone 

bconnolly@jamescompany.com 
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